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SESSION
As our Conversations on 1619 draw to a close, we invite you to join our final

debrief on the series that has sought to provide a space for informed,
moderated discussion of topics related to slavery, racism, whiteness and the

making of our country.
 

The session, in collaboration with the Department of Africana Studies, will give
participants a final opportunity to reflect and contribute to this important

ongoing conversation.

Tuesday, November 19
 6-7:30 PM  l  Posvar Hall 1501


